

New Castle County Volunteer Firefighters Association New Castle County Fire Chiefs Association

Paul J. Sweeney Public Safety Building 3601 N. DuPont Highway New Castle, DE 19720



April 30, 2020

Ashland 500 Hercules Road Wilmington, DE 19808

Dear Mr. Novo,

The fire service in New Castle County wants to send you a sincere thank you for your donation of the hand sanitizer that was so desperately needed for our members to be able to safely perform their duties. We have been navigating unchartered territory since this all began, and your donation certainly took one of those issues off our minds which was greatly appreciated. This was distributed to all the volunteer fire companies in New Castle County. It was utilized by our first responders when we were out providing services to our constituents to keep them safe, too. Once again, thank you for your generous donation. Please stay safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

Jim Watson

President NCCVFA

Dwayne Pearson

President NCCFCA